
RETENTION OF COUNSEL 
 
Pursuant to: 
 
       X      an email poll 
and/or 
       X      personal contact by OLLS staff 
 
 
The Office of Legislative Legal Services was retained by the Committee on Legal Services on 
October 20, 2023, the Colorado General Assembly in the following matter: 
 
Claire Leigh Huckfeldt v. Colorado General Assembly, State Personnel Board, State of Colorado, 
Case Number 2024S013 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
The vote on the retention issue was as follows: 
 

 Yes No Did Not Vote 
(indicate if recused, or not located, or did not 

want to vote) 

Senator Julie Gonzales      X   

Senator Bob Gardner X      

Senator Dylan Roberts X   

Senator Kevin Van Winkle X   

Senator Chris Hansen X   

Representative Matt Soper  X      

Representative Javier Mabry X   

Representative Don Wilson X      

Representative Ruby Dickson X   

Representative Mike Weissman X   

Total 10 0  

 
OLLS Staff Member: Ed DeCecco    


